Cust/17/101.136

(J.H.Medical School - Dr. Howell)

The National Association for the Study and Prevention of Tuberculosis

Baltimore, Md., Dec. 12th, 1904

Dear Howell:

Would it be possible to have a third year student appointed to take charge of the Epidiascope, and give him a remission of one half his fees? It is a very important matter to have some one who can take complete charge of it. It is a very valuable piece of machinery. I enclose Emerson's letter.

Sincerely yours, W<sup>m</sup> Osler

P.S. What do you think of my new headlines